
 
 
 
August 11, 2021 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn:  Filing Center 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 
 
RE: UE 390 – PacifiCorp’s Request for Change of Service Lists 
 
PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power respectfully requests that the Public Utility Commission of 
Oregon change the parties on the official service list for UE 390 as described below. 
 
Add 
 Katherine McDowell 
 McDowell Rackner Gibson PC 

419 SW 11th Ave, Suite 400 
Portland, OR 97205 

 Telephone: (503) 595-3924 
 Email: katherine@mrg-law.com 
 
If you have questions about this filing, please contact Jennifer Angell, Regulatory Project 
Manager, at (503) 331-4414. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Cathie Allen 
Regulatory Affairs Manager 


